50-491, 50-492 i
and 50-493

Docket Nos.:

Mr. L. C. Dafl, Vice President
Design Engineering Department
Duke Power Company
Electric Center, Box 33189
Charlotte, North Caroifna 28242
Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING CHEROKEE SITE

In the process of reviewing your request to delete the dockets for Cherokee
Units 1, 2, and 3, the staff has reviewed the Cherokee Site Stabilization
Plan. We find that we need additional information in order to complete our
review. The requested additional information 1s given in Enclosure 1. If
you have any questions regarding this request, please contact us.

George Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
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